
 

 

SHELBY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

SHELBY COUNTY, OHIO 

LEGAL NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR  

SERVICES OF INDEPENDENT RADIO CONSULTANT 

 

The Shelby County Board of Commissioners, in accordance with Section 153.67 of the Ohio 

Revised Code, wishes to receive Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from independent radio 

consultants to assist in the review and evaluation of its current public safety radio system and 

recommend potential upgrades or replacement of the system’s infrastructure.  Subsequent work 

could also include assistance in the development of proposals for the purchase of necessary 

equipment for the upgrades or improvements.  Interested firms should submit a letter of interest 

and Statement of Qualifications related to the services specified in this RFQ.   

 

The complete Request for Qualifications can be obtained by contacting the Shelby County Board 

of Commissioners, 129 East Court Street, Suite 100, Sidney, Ohio 45365 or by email at 

shelbycountycommissioners@shelbyco.net.  There is no charge for these documents.  

 

Any questions regarding this Request for Qualifications should be directed to: 

  

 Stan Crosley 

 Phone: 937-489-3256 

 Fax: 937-498-1293 

 Email:  scrosley@woh.rr.com  

 

Sealed SOQ’s must be delivered to the Shelby County Board of Commissioners Office, 129 East 

Court Street, Suite 100, Sidney, Ohio, 45365 by 11:00 a.m. Eastern Standard Time on 

November 30, 2018. SOQ’s received after this time will not be accepted.  

 

This notice is posted on Shelby County’s internet site on the World Wide Web. To view this 

notice and other requests by the Shelby County Board of Commissioners, enter the address of 

www.co.shelby.oh.us and click on “Request for Quotes”. 

 

 

To be advertised:    October 27, 2018 


